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The second board of directors meeting of the Lions year was held November 10th at the Rocky 
Mountain Lions Eye Institute.   
 
The surgery fund continues to help with eye surgeries.  Two applicants were approved for 
cataract surgery.  Investments have been down, but are recovering which will allow added 
money to be put into the fund.   
 
Tissue donations are down slightly at the beginning of the year, but October was one of the 
best months since the pandemic. 
 
Personnel continues to be a real challenge.  Issues including finding applicants that are the right 
fit for the work and finding people who are committed to staying after training.   
 
The annual appreciation dinner for the staff and board was held that evening.  This was a very 
nice event and it was great to meet staff that we never see and reward them.   
 
I am available to come to clubs to discuss the eye bank.  This project of the Lions of Colorado 
and Wyoming is really something to be proud of. 
 
Yours In Lionism, 
 
PCC Ron Smith 
District 6 SE Trustee 
 
 
 

 


